
November 14,2012 

Dear Sirs: 

I am writing to object not only to  the LG & E increase (the previous rise 
in 2010 was 70%), but because the bulk of the increase is based on the 
monthly base-service-charge, not the unit-of-energy price (kWh). 

This is totally unfair, as it penalizes those of us who are determined to 
use energy sparingly. Basing the 53% increase, if indeed one is 
warranted, on a monthly base-service-charge, is a poor business 
practice. 

You are aware of the current pinch that most people feel due to the 
economy. Please reconsider charging us for use based on the unit-of- 
energy price (kWh). I would appreciate a reply, as many patrons feel as 
our family does - this anticipated way of charging customers is unfair! 

You rs t ru I y, 

Judith Crismon 
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4216 Rudy Lane 

Louisville, KY, 40207 
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